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	Asha for Education

Arizona

Project Funding Approval

	#17, Student Development Office, Box 873001

ASU, Tempe, AZ 85287-3001
	Asha-AZ: http://www.ashanet.org/arizona/


May 10, 2005

	Rachana Society for Social Reconstruction
94/17, Arvind Society
S.No.29, Anand Nagar, Hingne (Ku.)
Pune, Maharashtra, India 411 051


India.
Sub: Approval of project proposal for funding of Rachana Society for Social Reconstruction by Asha for Education, Arizona Chapter

Dear Swatiji,

The volunteers of Asha for Education, Arizona, USA (Asha AZ) chapter have approved your request for funding of $6500 to support 50 dropout students around Pune as part your efforts to keep these children in school.  Asha AZ volunteers appreciate your organization’s past and ongoing efforts to help these children become an integral part of the society. 

Please note that Asha Arizona chapter has approved the funding specifically for the project mentioned above, and I request you to ensure that the money is spent for that exact purpose, namely, expenses including food, medical and clothes for the children, and salaries for the staff members. 
Further, as part of Asha AZ’s policy, the total amount will be disbursed in two installments. Accordingly, a check for US $3900 was sent to you for the time period between March 2004-Feb 2005. The check is in favor of Rachana Society for Social Reconstruction. The second installment of $2600 was recently approved by Asha for Education, Arizona chapter. 

Based on the site visit report prepared by the Asha volunteers (Kiran and Chirag Shah) and your report, a check for US $2600 towards the second installment will be mailed to you shortly. Again, this amount shall be used for expenses including food, medical and clothes for the children, and salaries for the staff members.
Sometime around the completion of 3 months from the date of the receipt of the second check by you, please mail or email me an updated progress report along with pictures. At the completion of the project, please provide a final project report with pictures. Asha will arrange for a final site visit towards the end of the project.

Asha Arizona chapter would like to receive your written acknowledgement for the receipt of the checks. The volunteers of Asha for Education wish all of you the very best and look forward to the continuation of your teams’ effort in creating hopes among the children in spreading the light of basic education. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Asha-AZ at the following address:

Asha for Education (Arizona Chapter: http://www.ashanet.org/arizona)

(RE: Rachana Project)

#17, Student Development Office, Box 873001

ASU, Tempe, AZ 85287-3001
USA

You may also contact me via email at nirmalg@cal.berkeley.edu 

Sincerely yours,

Nirmal Govind

Asha for Education Arizona Volunteer & NIB Project Champion (AZ Chapter)
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